Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 13, 2020, 8:30 a.m. This meeting previously published on August 7, 2020, notice #23509810 has been CANCELLED.

PLACE: Meeting has been cancelled.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: **CANCELLED** Previously Noticed #23509810, Published August 7, 2020. 

The Board decided to cancel the meeting that was scheduled for August 13, 2020. It was a Special Purpose meeting to interview candidates for the position of President.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President and Board of Trustees, at (904)827-2210 or by email at bruecknerc@fsdbk12.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 0 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President and Board of Trustees, at (904)827-2210 or by email at bruecknerc@fsdbk12.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Cindy Brueckner, Executive Assistant to the President and Board of Trustees, at (904)827-2210 or by email at bruecknerc@fsdbk12.org.
